Selah Choir Registration Form

Choir Practice: Friday Momning, 10-10:35am in the Music Room
Rehearsals begin Friday, September 9!

Who is eligible to be in the “Selah” Choir?

The “Selah” is open to all 4™ and 5™grade students who have a love for music and a gift for
singing. We do not hold auditions for this choir, as we would like to give all students in these
grades the opportunity to learn and grow in vocal techniques.

What do choir members learn?

Students will learn the basic vocal technigues including breath support proper warm-up
techniques, posture, diction, and musicianship. Students will also be taught the importance of
performance etiquette and will participate in two performances to practice these skills.

What is the time commitment involved for this choir?
Students who join “Selah” will participate in weekly rehearsals (in the music room} and will be
expected to regularly attend these rehearsals. When necessary, prior to a performance, there may
be one or two extra rehearsals that are usually held before school.

" »Important: To protect the integrity of the choir as a whole, participation in “Selah” requires an
entire school-year commitment. Please make sure that your child will be able to participate in
each performance for the entire year.

What performances are held for this group?

December 8,2011 “Sounds of Christmas” Concert
December 10,2011 Glendora Christmas Parade
February or March 2012 ACSI Choral Festival

May 24, 2012 FCS Spring Concert

What is the cost involved?
There is a one-time $20 registration fee. Once your registration form has been received (either to
the office, or to me directly), you will be billed the $20 on your school account.

What is the Choir outfir this year?

Girls: Gisl choir members need to obtain an ALL BLACK, nice dress for the concerts. This dress
needs to be short sleeved (not sleeveless), knee length, and not have any Kkind of print or
pattern on it. In addition, girls will wear skin colored hosiery and black close-toed dress shoes.
Choir outfits will need to be brought in for approval in late October.

Boys: Boy choir members will need to obtain a solid WHITE long-sleeved dress shirt, solid
BLACK dress slacks, black socks, and black dress shoes. Choir outfits will need to be brought in
for approval in late October.

Please return the permission slip below by Friday, September 9th. (Your child will not be
considered enrolled in choir until the slip has been returned). If you have any questions, please
feel free to email me at cmiralles @foothilichristian.org, or call me at 914-1849 ext. 1125,

I look forward to singing with your children this year!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Carolyn Miralles



“Selah™
Registration Form (Continued)

Sign and return to the school office by Friday September 9, 2011
My child will be participating in “Selah” for the 2011-2012
school year. Iunderstand that this is a commitment for the entire school year.

Student Name (Please Print) Grade Teacher

Parent Signature

Cell Phone Number ( ) (for choral events)

Best email address to use:
Note: I communicate primarily through email so please make sure I have a current, usable email
address for you!




